
                             1           

 

The Gavel 

Newsletter of the Lycoming County Paralegal Association

HAPPY PARALEGAL WEEK! 

JULY 24-28, 2017 
 

 
  

3rd Quarter 2017 
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The recipient of the $250 Maxine 

Stiffler/LCPA Scholarship for the academic 

year 2017-2018 is: 

 

 Ashley Neary!   
 

 

 

Congratulations, Ashley! 

 

Maxine L. Stiffler is a 1996 graduate of the associate degree 

major in legal assistant/paralegal studies at Pennsylvania 

College of Technology.  

 

The Lycoming County Paralegal Association established the 

scholarship to honor Ms. Stiffler for her determination in life 

and her dedication to the paralegal profession. 
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On September 9th, the LLA, Zone 4 of the Young 

Lawyer’s Division, and the LCPA got together for some 

fun food and fantasy at Knoebels.  

 

A lovely picnic and wonderful time was had by all on a 

beautiful day.   
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Having a blast! 

Until next time!  
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Congratulations to LCPA member, 

Stephanie Tempesco, for setting an example 

of hard work and dedication to the 

community as a 2017 graduate of Leadership 

Lycoming. 

 

 

We are so proud of you, Stephanie!  
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The purpose of the LCPA is to promote the paralegal 

profession and encourage interaction with the local 

attorneys and other paralegals. 
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Now taking recommendations for 

venues for our Annual Meeting for 

2017 

Please bring suggestions to our next 

board meeting on October 11, 2017 or 

email to Rebecca Hovenstine 
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Magisterial District Judge Frey is looking to 

fill a clerical position with Magisterial 

District Court 29-1-01.  For more 

information and to see if this position could 

be right for you, find the posting on our 

Facebook page. 

 

The LCPA has a facebook page! 
 
Please “like us” on Facebook 
and you will receive updates 
on the LCPA lunch and learn 
schedule as well as membership 
news and events. 
 

 

 

The editor of The Gavel 2017-3rd Quarter is Christine True.   

Please submit any articles or contributions for future editions to 

Christine at thetrues@gmail.com 

       JOB  

     BANK 

mailto:thetrues@gmail.com

